
Alvord Unified School District 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Alvord Unified School District Hereby Gives Notice that a 
Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 
TOPIC OF HEARING: 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Alvord Unified School District and 
California School Employees Association (CSEA) and its Alvord 
Chapter 339 have reached a proposed agreement regarding the 
following reopener items for the 2018-2019 and 2019-2020 School 
Years: 
 

• Article IV – Grievance Procedure 
• Article VI – Wages and Benefits 
• Article VIII – Vacation Schedule 
• Article XI – Hours and Overtime 
• Article XIII – Safety 
• Article XIV – Assignment, Transfer and Filling Vacancies 
• Article XVI – Evaluations 
• Article XVII – Leave Provisions 
• Appendix C – Fringe Benefits 
• Appendix I – Classified Transfer/Increase in Hours  
 

This agreement is available for public inspection and review at the following address:   
 

Alvord Unified School District – Human Resources 
9 KPC Parkway 

Corona, CA 92879 
 

Availability for public inspection and review is required prior to the Board of Education taking 
action at its regularly scheduled meeting at the following location: 
 

Alvord District Board Room 
 
HEARING DATE:           Thursday, June 11, 2020 
 
TIME:            4:00 PM 
 
LOCATION:            District Board Room  
             Alvord Unified School District 
             9 KPC Parkway 
             Corona, CA  92879 
 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT:  Bob Presby, Assistant Superintendent at 
(951) 509-5124 
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